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It is my pleasure to offer warmest congratulations to the CCFSO on your second annual Ottawa 
Canada-China Film Festival.  
 
I note that this year’s line-up of films includes some intriguing offerings, and I look forward to 
attending a number of the screenings. The Festival is an excellent way to introduce Canadians to the 
diversity, sophistication, and artistry of Chinese films. Your efforts will contribute to the 
strengthening of Canada-China cultural ties and improved mutual understanding. Not least, the 
festival will be an opportunity for Canadian audiences to enjoy some excellent films!  
 
Best wishes to CCFSO as you grow the Ottawa Canada-China Film Festival in the years to come. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
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